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Tudor Grange Samworth Academy 
A	Church	of	England	School	

14th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Phonics Parents Workshop – Tuesday 21st September 2021 
 
We all know how important it is for all children to learn to read and at school we are committed to 
ensuring that every child learns to read with accuracy and confidence.  
 
At Tudor Grange Samworth Academy, we use the Read Write Inc Phonics (RWI) to give your 
child the best possible start.  This Programme helps all the children learn to read fluently and at a 
speed, so they can focus on developing their skills in comprehension, vocabulary, and spellings. 
 
All children will 

• Learn 44 sounds and the corresponding letters / letter groups using simple picture prompts 
• Learn to read words using Fred talk and sound blending 
• Read from a range of story books and ono-fiction books matched to their phonics 

knowledge 
• Develop comprehension skills in stories by answering ‘Find it’ and ‘Prove it’ questions. 

 
 
We will be holding a Phonics workshop for parents on Tuesday 21st September 2021, between 
2:00pm and 3:00pm.  Here you will be able to see how we teach the children learn phonics at 
school, how to help the children with their sounding and blending.  The EYFS and KS1 staff will 
be around to answer any questions you may have about supporting your child at home, and we 
will finish with a presentation.   
 
Please reply via forms to let us know if you are able to attend.  If you are unable to attend and 
would like a different time to attend to observe phonics, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
class dojo or come and speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs R Pancholi 
KS1 Lead 
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